
It is with profound sadness that we have to announce the death of

Audrey Pamela STOTT
on 23 June 2012 at Hôpital de Bellerive.

In accordance with her wishes cremation has taken place privately.

Her family and friends wish to express to the staff of HUG and to the staff of the
Hôpital de Bellerive their gratitude for the care extended to Audrey.


